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September 10, 2010
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4
Re:
EB-2010-0219 – Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy
In accordance with the Board’s instructions of September 2, 2010, we wish to advise that London Hydro Inc. is interested in participating in the Board’s consultation process with respect to the Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy.

London Hydro requests participation in the stakeholder meeting scheduled for November 18, 2010, and be included on the distribution list for future developments in this consultation. In regards to the submission of written comments, London Hydro confirms to wait till the issuance of the consultant’s report, scheduled for October.

Further to matter of inclusion on the distribution lists, if the three individuals whose names and e-mail addresses that are reflected below could be applied to the list.

London Hydro is not requesting considerations for a cost award.

Sincerely,
Mike Chase
Manager, Finance and Regulatory Affairs

Phone: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750
Fax: 519-661-2596

Email: chasem@londonhydro.com
Cc:
Dave Williamson

CFO and Secretary
Email: williamsond@londonhydro.com
Mark Rosehart

Director, Utility Support Services & Energy Management

Email: rosehartm@londonhydro.com
